
 

      June 2014 Newsletter       

      Time flies when we are having a good time. Thank you to all of our parents of 
graduates for making this school year a success. We will miss you all! Parents just 
a reminder there is a $100.00 referral credit to your account every time you refer a 
family to Wellington Academy. We would also like to remind you to please have 
your child arrive at Wellington Academy at a appropriate time. Our staff works 
really hard to have the program up and going by 9:00am so please adhere to this 
time and have your child here so they can have the full benefit of the program.  
     Parents please “NO Cell Phone Use” upon entrance of the building. This is 
your time to learn about your child’s day. Reminder! Wellington doors close at 
6:00pm. Please be here on time, our staff would also like to get home to their 
loved ones.  
     Reminder to all parents/staff… Our parking lot is a “One Way” Please for 
everyone’s safety use the loop the correct way. Be the responsible parent/staff we 
know you can and should be. 

Parents you can also read this newsletter online at…                            
wellingtonacademyschools.com      Enjoy! 

    
                                        Thank you,        
                       Mrs. Millie or Ms. Shannon 

          Administrator’s News… 

          

  “June Curriculum”                 
This month’s theme is…   
Sand, Sea, Sun 

             
           Our Letters for the month are: 

“Review A-L” 
 

Our Numbers and Shapes for the month are… 

        “Review 0-5, Count By 10’s” 
& 

“Circle & Sun” 

                

                   The Colors of the month are… 
                   “Orange & Turquoise” 
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Wellington Academy 

      1436 Troutman Blvd.  NE 

Palm Bay, FL 32905 

Phone: 

(321) 727-3167 

 

Open Weekdays 

6:30 am – 6:00 pm 

E-mail: 

     wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 

Website: 

  www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

  

 

                                                         

      “June 2014” 
 
Fathers Day Activities… 
June 11th  Wednesday 
    Dev. 3A & 3B @ 4 p.m. 
June 12th Thursday 
    VPK & WW @ 4 p.m. 
 
Parents Night Out… 

June 13th…      
6:15pm10:00pm 

 
Just a Reminder…. 
   Friday July 4th 
 Wellington Will Be CLOSED     
in Observance of 
Independence Day 
 
 
 
     

                        

                       
                 To the following students & staff in June 2014… 
 
Ryder Widick… 6/3  Lucas Ribeiro…6/5 
Chloe Wyatt…6/8  Michael Wyatt…6/8 
Sofia Ribeiro…6/8  Nisha Niyogi…6/17 
Grey Steele…6/21  Logan Davila…6/22 
Brayden Howard…6/23 

mailto:wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net
http://www.wellingtonacademyschools.com/


   
 
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
                                                                            
 
 
                                                                
                                                        
  
 
 
 
  

 

        Infant News 

  

                

     Welcome summer! Our infants are growing and 
developing more and more each day. Annabelle is taking 
some steps, keep going! Reid and Ella are waving to their 
friends and teachers. Grey loves dancing, shake it. 
Brayden is starting to stand by himself. Blake is sitting on 
his own. And Benjamin is rolling over. We love watching 
all their milestones, can’t wait for many more. 
        
 
        

             Thank you, 
            Mrs. Lorena, & Ms. Yumiko 
   
 
          

     Development 1’s News 

  

      Development 2’s News 
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 It’s June, summer is finally here! This month 
we’d like to welcome Bryanna and Annabelle to our room. 
Also a very happy birthday to Logan! We’re going to be 
exploring sand, sea, and sun. We will also be learning about 
the beach, sea animals, and other fun in the sun activities. 
Our food project this month is an ocean in a cup  (blue 
jello). Reminder that the weather is changing quickly so 
please make sure your child has weather appropiate clothing 
in their cubby.  
Keep a look out on the door and dailies for any upcoming 
activities.  Remember to take home sheets & blankets on 
Fridays for cleaning.  

 
 
Thank you, 

             Ms. Caitlin, Ms. Desiree & Ms. Corrina 
 
 

 

                                              
                  

                      

                       

 

          

     

 

 

 

                 

       

         Classroom News 

   

Development 3A’s News  

  
Come & Swim along with all the creatures of the deep blue 
sea! This month we will be talking about the ocean and 
everything that lives in it. We will be having lots of fun and 
welcoming some new friends along the way. Reminder to 
keep a look out on the door and dailies for any upcoming 
events. Let’s  get ready for a fun summer. 
 
 
 
 
                                 Thank you,  
                                    Ms. Tiffany & Ms. Melissa 

  
.  

Hello Parents! It’s that time of year when we 
welcome the Hot temperature of summer. We will be 
turning up our fun activities as well as testing new 
techniques for learning. School is out, but our brains never 
stop. We have 6 friends moving up to our VPK class. We 
are truly going to miss Easton, Trevion. Michael, Chloe, 
Sophia & Lillian M.M. We know they are going to adjust 
well and share their skills with their new teachers. All six 
of their unique personalities will be a great asset  to VPK. 

The summer hear is a joy to play in but can be 
roughon our skin. So we ask that all sunscreen be applied 
generously to your child before arrival (due to medication 
policy). We can not apply for you without a doctors order. 

Just a reminder, Please keep a change of weather 
appropiate clothes in your child’s cubbie. We look forward 
to another exciting and wonderful month with your child.  

Thank you,  
                     Mrs. Cherie & Ms. Janell    
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Wellington Winner’s News 

  

  
                     Well VPK has come to an end. We are so sad to say 
goodbye to some of our friends. We will miss each and everyone of 
you. Good luck on your new journey, and please keep up the 
reading and math skills. 
With the school year ending and the summer beginning we will be 
welcoming some new friends and a new theme, Sand, Sea and Sun. 
We have lots of fun activities planned. 
 For our new friends remember our cubby space is very limited so 
please label all belongings.  The cubby should have a change of 
clothes, sheet and blanket. We ask that no outside toys be brought 
in except on  Fridays for show & tell and they should be theme 
related. We have cooking activities every Friday, so please don’t 
foget to keep an eye on the classroom doors for and upcoming 
events. 
                                        Thank you, 
                                  Ms. Devi, Mrs. Julie &  Mrs. Sonya  
                        
                             
 
 

    VPK News  

 
 
 

          

 

                                 

                 

      

    

 

 

 

                 

                     

 

                 

 

 

 

                           

          Welcome new and old friends! We have 
a lot of exciting events ahead of us. Summer Camp 2014 will 
be the best thus far. Get ready to go camping with our 
camping totes. Let’s rock and roll as a Rock Star for a day at 
our very own concert. During our carnival fun day, there will 
be arts and crafts, snacks, carnival games and face painting. 
As always we will be experimenting, exercising, and 
exploring each day. Just a reminder, children can bring in 
games rated E and G rated movies. Please check your child’s 
files, cubbies and door for any upcoming events and dates. 
Looking forward to a fun filled summer!!   
 
 

Thank you, 
         Ms. Russ & Ms.Trista 

Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact our e-mail: wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 
 


